
 

                
 

 
October 15, 2019 
 
Greetings from the Nursing Department at NTC! 
 
The nursing department at Northwest Technical College in Bemidji, 
MN, is proud to announce formal notification was received today 
from the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
(ACEN).  The Board of Commissioners granted initial accreditation 
to both the practical nursing diploma program and the associate of 
science degree nursing program at NTC. National accreditation 
provides increased opportunities for students’ educational and 
career paths in the nursing profession.  
 
The effective date of initial accreditation is June 30, 2017, and is 
good until the next evaluation visit in the spring of 2024. Those 
nursing students who graduated in May of 2018 and May of 2019, 
and those graduating in the future, may proudly say they graduated 
from NTC, an accredited nursing program.  
 
A heartfelt thanks to the students, faculty, staff, administration, 
advisory board members, industry partners, and community 
associates for making this happen.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
The NTC Nursing Department 
 

 
 


